Attention!

The processor fan heatsink must align properly with the 370-pin socket. Make sure to
align the fan heatsink with the socket base as shown above. This will align the fan
cable with the PGA370 mark on the socket.

Intel recommends this processor for motherboards that utilize the 370-pin
socket, and are validated for these processors. Use of thi§ @éd¢ron™
processor insome 370-pin socket motherboards or with some “slot-to-
socket"adapters (SSA) may result in processor damage. Contact your
motherboard manufacturer to ensure that your motherboard and SSA have been
validated for use with this specific processor. For more specific information,
please go the World Wide Web as listed below.

http://support.intel.com/support/processors
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